
Tim Carroll 

From: Assistant Exec Secretary [asstexecsec@chilmarkma.gov]

Sent: Thursday, March 15, 2012 2:02 PM

To: 'Dennis Jason'

Cc: 'Virginia Jones'

Subject: Draft Harbor fee increases

3/16/2012

This is an outline of our talk. Dennis was unavailable in person, his Mom needed assistance from 
Hospital today 
but this should help to get a memo ready for the BOS March 20th meeting.-Dilly 

Per our phone conversation March 15, 2012 Harbor Master Dennis Jason suggested the 
following changes as a start to the Harbor fees for 2012 season.  
  
Transient Dock an increase of 0.25 per foot with the new rate being $2.75 a foot 
  
West Dock increase 10% for the year 
(Example the highest fee $3,000.00 will be $3,300.00) 
  
Commercial Fishing Dock increase $75.00 for the year new rate being $575.00 
  
Floating Dock increase of $75.00 for the year new rate being $375.00 
  
Charter Dock increase of $100.00 for the year new rate being $600.00 
  
The $250 slips will increase to $350 for the year. 
  
  
*** This is a draft from a single conversation and its probably going to need reviewing by 
Harbor Master Jason prior to sharing this information as there may be mistakes that he will see 
when he has time to review. I am unfamiliar to the billing layout of the harbor for instance I did 
not know what the $250 slips are called.  
  
Draft respectfully submitted by Diana DeBlase 3/15/12 
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  


